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Reminder Information 
Since NANPA’s Planning Letter # 334 was published in December 2003 the NXX list has 
changed over time and we wish to reduce any confusion the industry may have about which 
codes are moving to the new 951 NPA.  
 
Industry members are reminded that updated NXX lists for the 909 NPA, the new 951 NPA or 
any other NPA can be found on our website at www.nanpa.com by selecting Reports, then 
selecting Central Office Codes, then clicking on Central Office Code Utilized Report, from 
there enter the state and select the NPA. These reports provide an up-to-date list of central 
office codes assigned or unavailable for assignment by NPA. 
 
By selecting the 951 NPA the report will show those NXX codes with the “use code” of AS 
(assigned) as those NXX codes that are part of the new 951 NPA. These reports can be 
downloaded into Excel format as needed.  
 
General Information 
The implementation of the plan described in these Planning Letters is the responsibility of 
individual service providers, and NANPA does not guarantee that the activities and plans will 
occur exactly as described herein. 
 

Contact Information 
General questions regarding the relief of the NPA 909 should be directed to Joe Cocke, Senior 
NPA Relief Planner - NANPA, on 805-520-1945.  Questions of a technical nature should be 
directed to the NPA coordinator of the appropriate service provider.   
 

 

 


